## Marin County School Administrator's Association

The Marin County Charter of the Association of California School Administrators

March 2017

Dear Colleague(s),

On behalf of the Marin County School Administrator's Association, I invite you to forward this information to all applicable staff (Principals, Assistant Principals, Counselors, and career centers advisors). Please see the attached MCSAA Student Scholarship Form/Application.

In a departure from past practice, we will be issuing all scholarship awards directly to schools. This will allow you to present them to students during your various award nights forgraduating seniors.

This year, completed applications are due to the MCSAA Board by April 21<sup>st</sup>. They will be reviewed and award announcements will be mailed to all school offices by May 5<sup>th</sup>.

We hope that this award will continue to assist students who are looking to pursue careers in education. If you have additional questions please do not hesitate to contact meat bmarcucci@srcs.org.

Regards,

Bob Marcucci, Principal Davidson Middle School MCSAA Board President